Chestnut Newsletter – Friday 14th February
We have been busy, busy, busy this half term! Thank you for all you do to support your child with their learning.  A gentle reminder that P.E is on Mondays and Fridays at the moment so please ensure that your child has their kit in school on those days.
English
This half term we have been learning about Australian animals and doing some work around the story Wombat goes walkabout. We will complete this after half term with an independent piece of writing.
Maths
Year 1s have been working with numbers up to 50 and we have been looking at number lines and finding more and less.  We have also been counting in 10s which is a great skill to have as it will help so much further down the line.
Year 2s have been adding money and finding change.  Shortly, we will be moving on to multiplication and division.
Science
Next half term our topic will be plant survival.  We will be planting seeds and nurturing them and watching them grow.
Happy half term
It just remains for me to wish you all a very happy half term whatever you do.
Thank you
 Mrs Pape
